
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Family, Staff, Volunteer and Essential Visitor Update January 26, 2024 
 
 
 
SUSPECTED COVID-19 Outbreak: Suspected OUTBREAK – Superior Unit  
 
January 26, 2024 – We continue to have just one resident on Superior Unit who is positive for Covid 19. 
Should no new cases arise, the ‘suspected’ outbreak will be declared over as of 11:59pm on Saturday, 
January 27th.  
 
Communication will occur if new resident cases are added.  
 
Outbreak Protocols: 
 
General visitors on Superior- All visitors to the affected units must wear a surgical mask and face shield.  
 
Essential Visitors only for Covid positive residents – please follow all posted signage when visiting an ill 
resident. If you have questions related to putting on and removing your PPE please ask the nurse on the unit. 
 
 
No crossover from other units to Superior Unit 
  
 
If you have any questions related to the above, please reach out to myself at the number/email below.                 
 
Thank you, 
 

Lindsay Vandenberg 
Administrator  
519-336-6551 ext. 7299 
Lvandenberg@vision74.com 
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